KARATINA UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS
INTERNAL MEMO
FROM: Students Affairs DATE: 5" September, 2023

TO: ALL STUDENTS REF: KarU/SA/73/23

RE: HELB OFFICIALS VISIT

This is to inform all the students that HELB Officials will be at the
university on 6' to 8 September, 2023.

VENUE: COMPUTER LAB 2 (in the Tuition Block)
TIME: 9.00AM TO 4.30PM

They will provide guidance on the new University Funding Model
and address All HELB concerns.

Thank you.

Mr. Peter Ngugi
Dean of Students

03 SEP 2013

Cec: Vice Chancellor
Deputy Vice Chancellor (PFA)
Deputy Vice Chancellor ( ARSA)
Registrar (AA)
Registrar (PA)
Ag. Finance Officer
Security Officer



